
September 6, 2005 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Governors 
 
FROM: Nancy McKee 
 
SUBJECT: 2006-2007 Legislative Budget Request (LBR) 
 
 
Since the Board approved the 2006-2007 LBR at the July 21 Board meeting, some 
universities requested that the Board reconsider certain issues that were not their top 
priority and redirect those funds to higher priority issues.  Ms. Gerri Moll, Finance 
Committee Chair, agreed to consider any university request and make a recommendation 
to the full Board at the September meeting. 
 
Two universities (FSU and FAU) submitted information requesting a redirection of LBR 
funds. Attached for consideration at the September Board meeting is the following 
information: 
 

1. Ms. Moll’s recommendation on the FSU and FAU request for a redirection of 
LBR funds. 

2. FSU’s redirection request form and original issue papers. 
3. FAU’s redirection request form and original issue papers. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free contact me. 
 
Attachments 
 


